
HILLCROSS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Ashridge Way, Morden, Surrey, SM4 4EE 
Tel: 020 8542 6936 / Fax: 020 7345 1832 

info@hillcross.merton.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Lisa Francis 

 

 
Monday 27th February 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian   
 
Re:  Children’s Scooter Skills Course – Thursday 9th March 
 
The London Borough of Merton Road Safety team will be providing a short practical session to help the children 
to improve their road safety awareness when using a scooter.  This training will take place on the morning of 
Thursday 9th March. 
 
The training session will comprise playground based activities and at the end of the session children will be 
awarded a certificate of participation as well as a high visibility vest. 
 
Children will need to bring a scooter of the correct size, that is safe to use – no loose nuts or bolts (unfortunately 
children bringing an unsafe scooter will not be allowed to participate) and we also strongly recommend children 
wear a cycle helmet for this course but this is not compulsory. 
 
If you would like your child / children to participate please sign and return the form below to your child’s teacher 
immediately as places are limited. Please note your child/ren will be unable to take part without a signed 
consent form. 
 
If you have any questions or queries please contact your child’s teacher in the first instance 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

H Arnot 

 
Holly Arnot 
PE Leader. 
 

 
Consent Form  
 
I give my consent for (child’s name)……………………………………….. to participate in the London Borough of Merton road 
safety scooter skills for children event.     
 
Does your child have a medical condition the trainers need to be aware of, if so please give brief details below:  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed (Parent/ Guardian) ……………………………………………… Date…………………………..…. 

 
PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN THIS SLIP TO YOUR CHILDS TEACHER IMMEDIATELY AS PLACES ARE LIMITED 
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